
From: Laurie Dougherty [mailto:lauriedougherty@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 4:59 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Please reject the permit for the Pembina Propane Terminal 

  

To the Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission: 

Portland is renowned for its forward thinking environmental and sustainability policies. The 
Pembina Propane Terminal would be a step backwards, adding substantially to greenhouse gas 
emissions and endangering communities with the transport of this extremely volatile gas.  Please 
reject the permit. 

Laurie Dougherty 
462 20th St. SE 
Salem, OR 

 


